
 

 

 

 

 

August 10, 2022 

 
 
VIA WSAB Docket #2022-WSAB-POU-WMP 
 
Wildfire Safety Advisory Board  
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety  
California Natural Resources Agency   
715 P Street, 20th Floor  
Sacramento, CA 95814  
 
Re: Imperial Irrigation District 2021 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Status Report 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Imperial Irrigation District is pleased to submit the 2021 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Status 
Report. The status report was approved by the IID Board on August 2, 2022, at its regular 
board meeting, as Consent Agenda Item #5. 
 
Imperial Irrigation District is currently working on the IID 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation 
Plan, and is adjusting the plan considering recommendations included in the Wildfire 
Safety Advisory Board’s (WSAB) Guidance for Publicly Owned Utilities Advisory Opinion 
received earlier this year. 
 
If you have questions regarding document submittals, please contact me by email at  
amarcial@iid.com or at (760) 339-9501. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
Angel Marcial 
Manager of Program Planning and Development 
Imperial Irrigation District 
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